SYDENHAM PARK PROPOSED
LEASE - SYDENHAM RUGBY
FOOTBALL CLUB

The Council has conditionally approved an application by
the Sydenham Rugby Football Club Incorporated to
convert the former South Christchurch Tennis Club pavilion
on Sydenham Park to a changing facility. In addition to
rugby, the Park caters for cricket, bowls and tennis and
there is presently inadequate changing facilities on the
Park to meet the needs of sport played on the Park. The
Rugby Club which has a long association with Sydenham
Park has purchased the former tennis pavilion which it
intends to alter to six new changing rooms.

This is public notice that the Council, pursuant to Section
54 (1) (b) of the Reserves Act 1977, .intends to grant the
Sydenham Rugby Football Club Incorporated, a lease of
approximately 218 square metres of part Rural Section
41338 being the footprint of the building The proposed
lease will be for a maximum term of 20 years less one day.
Any person or organisation wishing to make a
submission or lodge an objection to the proposed lease
may do so in writing no later than 5.00pm on Wednesday
11 December 2002 to the:

Policy & Leasing Administrator, Parks and Waterways Unit
Christchurch City Council, P O Box 237, CHRISTCHURCH
Submitters should state if they wish to appear before a
hearings panel to be heard in support of their
submission or objection.

For enquiries and or further particulars please contact Ann
Liggett, Phone 941 5112 or Lewis Burn Phone 941-8522.




